State of Connecticut

Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services




 

The Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS) is an eligible employer for nursing students and registered nurses interested in applying for federal education funds administered through the United States Department of Health and Human Services – Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA). 
· Nursing Education Loan Repayment Program- is a competitive program that repays 60 percent of the qualifying loan balance of registered nurses selected for funding in exchange for 2 years of service at a critical shortage facility.  Participants may be eligible to work a third year and receive an additional 25 percent of the qualifying loan balance. This program is available for nurses graduating from a registered nursing program.  More information and a full description of requirements is available at:
http://bhpr.hrsa.gov/nursing/loanrepay.htm
Eligible Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS) facilities which as Disproportionate Share Hospitals receive first funding preference:

· Connecticut Mental Health Center, located in New Haven, CT

· Connecticut Valley Hospital, located in Middletown, CT
· Blue Hills Hospital, located in Hartford, CT
· Southwest Connecticut Mental Health System:

· Greater Bridgeport Mental Health Center, located in Bridgeport 

· F.S. Dubois Center, located in Stamford

Interested individuals may view DMHAS Employment Opportunities and access the DMHAS Employment Application at http://www.ct.gov/dmhas/hrd.

Application forms may be submitted to: DMHAS Employment Services Division
P.O. Box 1508
460 Silver Street
Middletown, CT 06457
(860) 262-6749 - Fax # (860) 262-6770  
